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THIS WEEK’S COVID-19 TESTING
COVID-19 testing of residents and team members was conducted in Health Care, Wheat Ridge Person-
al Care and Farm Crest Personal Care this week. The results are pending.

We will hold another round of testing in Health Care and Farm Crest Personal Care on October 28.
This week’s results will determine if testing is required in Wheat Ridge Personal Care next week.

We were notified this week that a team member retested positive. That team member last worked on
October 17 and is quarantining at home.

VISITATION
Visits remain available for our Mountain View and Valley View Health Care residents in our Harvest
View visiting room. Visits must be scheduled in advance and are limited to one visit per resident per
week to ensure all residents have an opportunity to visit loved ones. Visitation times can be reserved
online at FairmountHomes.org. We ask that you adhere to the visitation guidelines to protect our resi-
dents so we can continue to move forward with reopening safely. A positive COVID-19 case among
our residents or team members will require us to implement previous restrictions.

We are making plans to implement in-person indoor visits in the future, pending favorable testing re-
sults.

Visitation at Wheat Ridge Personal Care and Farm Crest Personal Care remains suspended until fur-
ther notice.

DOGWOOD HALLWAY ADMISSION
We had one admission into our Dogwood isolation hallway this week. Two Dogwood residents dis-
charged this week. We have cared for a total of 71 individuals in Dogwood since early April.
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